
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                 Lets continue to talk to God. As a church we can come together in asking God to help us as 
                                 We move back into our new building. We are excited to our future and what God will give  
                                 Us to do, he may ask us to do something that is new and uncomfortable. We need to be 
                                 Guided by God. Lets pray for the next few weeks of February. Let’s be thankful for who  
                                 God is. We need to focus on praying for our own family and our church family that we  
                                 Can encourage each other and continue to love each other.  
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Read Psalm 150:   

Wrong write something we should be 
thankful on each piece of paper. Create 
a paper chain to show our thankfulness. 

You might want to add chains of 
thankfulness for our new church and 
what that might mean. 

Grab yourself a packet of 

 jelly beans. 

During the day or over the 
week as you take a coloured 
bean  check your prayer chart 
and say a prayer in regards to 
that subject.  

We would love to hear from you over these next two weeks. You might want to answer these 
questions below. Send your answers to kevin if you want to share with him 
Kevin.mills@crowthornebaptist.org.uk  

What would you like to happen for the youth at Crowthorne Baptist church? 

What would you like to see changed at our church if anything? 

How can our  church family support the youth and encourage them? 

What would you like to do personally to help our church if anything, maybe there is an area 
within the church you would like help with.? 
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